
UPDATE on below policies from the previous APC committee members:  
 

HR 001 APC recommended deleting, it apparently was being sent 
to the village attorney to comment on by Dan M.  
 
HR 003 APC voted to delete, the board voted to delete as well a 
meeting or two ago.  
 
All 3 FIN policies were referred to Dan M by Ken to check and 
make sure they met the state statute the way they were originally 
written. 
 
Gen 007 was discussed at APC but no changes were ever 
brought forward or voted on. I believe it took a back seat to audit 
stuff.   
 


